

## LAWN PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL



Headteacher Mrs L Wood Cleeve Lawn, Lawn, Swindon, SN3 1LE Tel: 01793 522626

> Email: admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk nursery@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk







24th September 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

## Calling all **YEAR 5 students...**

## Are they interested in being part of our mini police team?

Today your child was given a Mini Police application form. If they wish to be considered to join our Mini Police Team here at school, in Year 5, please encourage them to complete the application, returning them to the class teacher in school by **Monday 30<sup>th</sup> September 2024.** 

The main aim of the Mini Police programme is to increase trust and confidence with young people, their families and the communities, helping develop skills and self-esteem for all pupils who participate. During the programme the Police will deliver safety messages, preventative education and long-term problem solving, which through time will reduce demand on services.

The children and Police will work together, promoting good values. Mini Police offers primary school children the chance to build positive relationships with their local police team, whilst helping out in their school and the wider community.

There are twenty places available and sessions will be held in school on a Wednesday 2pm – 4pm.

To find out more please contact the Wiltshire Police - Youth and Early Intervention Team: youth@wiltshire.police.uk

We look forward to receiving you application!

The Successful Candidates will be confirmed by 4th October

Yours Sincerely

Jenny Cannon Lawn Primary & Nursery School Mini Police Support Tel: 01793522626